Hamlet of Taloyoak
PO Box 8
Taloyoak, Nunavut
X0B 1B0

Tel: 867-561-2300
Fax: 867-561-5057
Email: Mayor@taloyoak.ca

February 13, 2019
To:

Trevor Bell
SmartICE

Re: Hamlet Council Letter of Support

Greetings Trevor Bell,

This letter is response to the request you had made for a letter of support
from the Hamlet Council of Taloyoak. The Hamlet Council by way of motion has
agreed to support the SmartICE program to occur around and in between
Taloyoak and Gjoa Haven. We look forward to the program and thank you for
showing interest in our community as it would combine IQ and modern
technology to provide safer travel for everyone travelling by snowmobile.

Best regards,




